École Lac des Bois PAC

JANUARY 2018





JANUARY News

JANUARY PAC MEETING

Our next meeting will be **January 17th** at **6:30pm**. Thank You to everyone who attended the November meeting! If you have ever wondered what our PAC does, or have been thinking about getting involved, please come out. All parents are welcome!

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM

Our next hot lunch will be Wednesday January 24th from Boston Pizza.

Also a big thank you to all of the volunteers who helped out at the last hot lunch! Order by Jan 17th – Idbpac.hotlunches.net

KINDERGARTEN INFO NIGHT

Do you have a child entering Kindergarten in September? Kindergarten info night will be held January 23rd in the school library at 630pm.

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

Kindergarten registration will begin ONLINE on Tuesday, January 30, 9:00 am. In order to be registered in kindergarten, parents must provide all of the required documentation to the school office by Mon, February 5th 3:00 pm. The lottery for kinder seats will take place 4:00 pm Tuesday, February 6th and parents notified of the results.

SHUTTLE BUS PROGRAM

The shuttle bus program is going great and is really helping to clear up some of the congestion issues in our parking lot! In order to maintain this service we need to have sufficient numbers. Sign up and give it a try!! © If you're interested in this program please email Anne Smith asmith@sd57.bc.ca

DPAC MEETING

Have you wanted to help but aren't sure how? Are you interested in learning more about the district as a whole? Become our DPAC rep! The DPAC rep attends the monthly DPAC meeting and then relays the info back to the LDB PAC.

The DPAC is the umbrella organization that brings together Parent Advisory Councils (PACs) in School District 57 to share concerns, brainstorm and discuss matters relating to education in the district. There are also presentations from partner groups. The meetings are on the first Monday of every months Sept through June at 7pm at Van Bien Training Centre, 311 Wilson Ave. Refreshments are provided. The next meeting is Feb 5th – please email us if you're interested in attending.

SKATING RINK!

A big huge THANK YOU to the West Bowl Community Association for setting up the skating rink! The students are all really enjoying their time on it ©

Looking for information??



For the Calendar of Events as well as other PAC information, please check out the website at www.ldb.sd57.bc.ca









OPERATION EDUCATION: Boston Pizza

Anytime you and your family dine at Boston Pizza, ask your server to stamp your receipt. Bring the stamped receipt to the school and put it in the pizza box under the PAC bulletin board. Boston Pizza's Operation Education will donate money to our school for every receipt we turn in!

SAVE THE DATE - JUNK IN THE TRUNK SALE!

Stash your stuff until spring! Our Junk in the Trunk sale will take place on April 22nd, 2018. More info coming very soon!!

QSP

Thank you to everyone for participating in this fundraiser! Online orders are available year around using online ID #3749462. Money raised from these orders help us offer programs and activities for Lac des Bois students. These subscriptions make areat aifts!

HOME ALONE & BABYSITING COURSE

Keep your eyes peeled for more info coming very soon!

SAVE ON FOOD FUNDRAISER!

Do you shop at Save On Foods? Now you can help support the school while you shop! All you have to do is head to the customer service desk and buy a aift card before you shop. Tell them it's for Ecole Lac des Bois and they will record it in their book. We will earn 4% back on all Save On Foods aift card purchases!!

FRUITand VEGGIE PROGRAM

LDB PAC is also pleased to be continuing with the BC Agriculture in the Classroom Foundation Fruit and Vegetable Nutritional Program this year. Every 2 weeks the children will receive a fruit or veggie snack in the classroom. For this event we will need 2 volunteers. If you are interested in helping out with the washing and delivering of fruit and veggies, please contact Andrea at Idbpac@amail.com

COME JOIN US!

Want to get involved? Have PAC questions or ideas? Want to know what's happening?

If you have questions or ideas, want to receive PAC information and meeting minutes or just want to know how to get involved with PAC, please send your email address to Amy Heise at heisesam@hotmail.com

If you would like to become involved as a parent volunteer with the PAC events / activities, please email the PAC at: ldbpac@gmail.com

Check us out on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ LDBPAC/











Jan 26 Spirit Day Super Heroes!

Jan 29 No School NID

Feb 21 PAC Meeting 2:45pm